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Prof. Lingyan ZHU

College of Environmental Science and Engineering,
Nankai University

38 Tongyan Road, Jinnan District,

Tianjin

P.R. China

Benguerir, December 3 2024

Dear Prof. Lingyan Zhu,

The Organizing Committee has the pleasure of inviting you to attend the “2nd International
Persistent Organic Pollutant Network Conference (POPNet, International), which will take
place in Benguerir, Morocco, from January 14 to 19, 2025.

The purpose of the workshop is to address different issues related to POPs and future
challenges in line with human health and the ecological environment and exchange ideas
‘about current research dealing with these issues. Duelto capacity constrain of the organizers,
the invitation is limited to the invited person only. Please do not pass this around. Your
understanding is very much appreciated.

The costs related to this trip (i, registration fees, international travel costs, accommodation
costs, etc.) will have to be covered by the attendees.

Looking forward to meeting you at Benguerir, Morocco.

Sincerely,

Chair, the Organizing Committee,
Prof. Abdelwahid Mellouki

E-mail: Wahid MELLOUKI@um6p ma Tel : +212 666-090563 Mohammed VI Polytechnic University
African Research Center on Air Quality and Climate, Lot 660, Hay Moulay Rachid, BP43150, Benguerir, Morocco





